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South Gloucestershire

Council

Department for Children, Adults and Health

Date: 16 February 2015

Enquiries to:
Tel: 01454 86 2620
E-mail: emtas@southglos.gov.uk

Dear Parent,

We would like to invite you to a meeting for Arabic speaking parents to explain the
English education system. There will be information on how you can help your
children with homework and reading even if you do not speak much or any English.
We will also look at the importance of continuing to speak Arabic with your children
when they are learning English.

There will be an Arabic interpreter and you will be able to ask questions at the
meeting.

The meeting will be on 3rd March 2014 from 6:30-8:00 pm at:

Wheatfield Primary School
Wheatfield Drive, Bradley Stoke, South Gloucestershire, BS32 9DB
Tel 01454 868610

This meeting is being organised by Wheatfield Primary School and South
Gloucestershire EMTAS (Ethnic Minority and Traveller Achievement Service).

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours Sincerely

Dominique Moore

Advisory Teacher

Ethnic Minority Achievement Service (EMTAS)

Peter Murphy, Director for Children, Adults and Health, South Gloucestershire Council
PO Box 298, Department for Children, Adults and Health, Civic Centre, High Street, Bristol, BS15 0DQ
www.southglos.gov.uk



A XN
South Gloucestershire
— Council

daall g cpalldl § Jlakay) s )
Y Vol 1yl
T ludin
01454 86 2620 il A8
emtas@southglos.gov.uk :sis 35S a )

Y Js e

(g nladY) il alai = 5 A jal) Aallly Cpillil) ) 5aY) el gl g laial ) umal oSigen L iy
5365 Al ol i Be )5l g A paal) claad 1) glal b aSiLT Bac Lie A8 (e e slee (s ye
sl A yal) Aallly 2SHT pe Coanill (8 ) et Apanl ) (3000 o gas 5 oy Sl () S

A sl agiad )2

AL 7l A il oS ity e LainY) (B e oo sie i (S
o sl A a1, ALl (56 2015 (e Jle 3 gl O S

Al Al g 4 Hde
BS329DB ¢ s i sla i el g Aol calidiy g ¢ )La
01454 868610 —silell A8,

Aaxd 5 48 el EY) ) EMTAS e sin sla g g Alain¥) abidhy 5 4 jae andaii (e g laia)
(ALl Slas)

S0 ) allats

al_ial) (3lé J gy | gliads

BESRCIUIEPR

Lﬁ)\.ﬁ&uY\ (‘J:ul\

(EMTAS) _aluall Jlail 4 5 48 jall 4,8

Peter Murphy, Director for Children, Adults and Health, South Gloucestershire Council
PO Box 298, Department for Children, Adults and Health, Civic Centre, High Street, Bristol, BS15 0DQ
www.southglos.gov.uk



